
 
 Ref. No. DGC/N/395/2024            Date: 13/09/2024 

 

NOTICE  

This is hereby notified to all concerned that the college will 
remain closed on 14/09/2024 (Saturday), 16/09/2024 (Monday) 
and 17/09/2024 (Tuesday) on account of the Karampuja, 
Fateha-Dawaz-Daham and Biswakarma Puja. 

The college will remain open as usual on and from 18/09/2024 
(Wednesday). 

 

       
 

 

 

Ref. No DGC/N/395(1/7)/2024             Date: 13/09/2024 

Copy to: 

1) The Coordinator, IQAC, Domkal Girls’ College, 
2) The Convenor, Academic Sub-CommiƩee, Domkal Girls’ College, 
3) The Convenor, ExaminaƟon Sub-CommiƩee, Domkal Girls’ College, 
4) All HoD, Domkal Girls’ College for wide circulaƟon to the students’ WhatsApp groups,  
5) System-in-Charge, Domkal Girls’ College, for wide circulaƟon on the website and College 

WhatsApp group, 
6) College NoƟce Board, 
7) Office copy.  

 

       
 
 

 


